Area 53 Assembly Meeting

Archives Committee Report — December 12th, 2021
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The Archives Committee is seeking volunteers that have an interest in our AA
history and a willingness to learn how to preserve our materials for Area 53.

The Archives Committee has been notified that we need to vacate the temporary
space we are currently using to sort materials. We have a tentative date to move
in late January. | have notified Patty at COGF and we are working with Mark C.
to finalize our plan.

The sorting and documenting of the items will continue in the coming weeks. Our
goal is to have a general idea of what information we have and where it is stored.
The Archives Committee has decided not to accept donations for the Area
Archives at this time. We need to work on inventorying and sorting what we have
before we take on new items.

We were able to interview and record two folks since our last assembly. You can
listen to the recorded interviews at Committee: Archives — Area 53 General
Service (area53aa.org). | would ask for suggestions on whom to interview from
districts outside of Franklin County.

The Archives Committee continues to meet once a month on the fourth Saturday
of each month at 9:00 a.m. on Zoom. We will not be meeting on Zoom in
December. If you are interested in learning more about archives go to the
NAAAW website, NAAAW Home — National A.A. Archives Workshop. The next
meeting on Zoom will be Saturday, January 22™, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. Meeting
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Respectfull

Teri

Chair

A/53 Archives Committee



